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I am Polish. I arrived to Luxembourg in 2005. I 
have been working at the European Parliament 
since then. I am Polish and have two kids a girl, 
and a boy in the Polish section. 
 

 

Parents – as the first teachers – play essential role in the education of their kids. They have been 

pupils themselves and continue to be learners. They also know that for the kids to have the best 

chance of success in the future kids need to flourish in an environment that suits their needs. 

Parents can definitely help the school both to advance ideas about education and to create 

schooling environment in response to the changing world. 

As a parent, I want to work together with our school to support it in its educational efforts and to 

develop its pupils as curious, creative, passionate learners in the world. I would love to see the 

APEEEL1 community expanding, getting closer together and work for our school. During the 

school year 2018/19 in my role as an APEEEL1 Secretary, I have been working on improving 

communication and bringing the APEEEL1 closer to its members through the monthly Newsletters, 

regular posting on the website and on the Facebook group. I have been also an active member of 

the Pericolarie WG making sure that a wide range of periscolarie activities is organised and 

available for the pupils. I would like to continue the tasks during the next two years as a member 

of the Management Committee. 

 


